\ irad A Office of the Ciiy Engineser
V RGINIA, CHARTE?-D1882

February 22, 1984

Gus D. Halas

Byron Jackson Pump Division
of Borg—-Warner, Inc.

6135 Park Road, Suite 310

Charlotte, NC 28210

Re: Boxley Hills Pump Station
City of Roanoke, VA

Dear Mr. Halas:

This letter is in response to the contract between your company and the City of
Roanoke for furnishing a twenty—-five million gallon per day pump and motor.

You are hereby authorized to commence work February 24, 1984. The contract
time, 210 calendar days shall be counted from this date.

If there are any questions please feel free to call.

Sincerely,

Richard B. Burrow
City Engineer

RBB/CAH/i

Room 350 Municipai Building 245 Church Avenue, S.W. Roancke, Virginia 24011 (703)981-2731




